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Construction Work Requires Lane Closure on  
U.S. Highway 71B in Bentonville 

 
BENTON COUNTY (2-13) – Construction work on U.S. Highway 71B will require a 
temporary lane closure, according to Arkansas State Highway and Transportation 
Department (AHTD) officials. 
 
The outside westbound lane at 1108 U.S. Highway 71B (S. Walton Blvd.) will be closed from 
8:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. daily starting Tuesday, February 14, and ending Monday, 
February 20. The closure will not be in place over the weekend. 
 
This closure will allow crews to remove and replace the curb and drainage gutters. Traffic 
will be controlled using advance warning signs and traffic drums.  
 
Drivers should exercise caution when approaching and traveling through all highway work 
zones. Additional travel information can be found at IDriveArkansas.com or 
ArkansasHighways.com. You can also follow us on Twitter @AHTD. 
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